STUDENT BULLETIN

Tuesday, April 26, 1966

ACCOUNTS: Please remember that after Thursday, April 28, a 4% carrying charge will be added to all student accounts. PAY NOW and you will SAVE LATER.

* * * * * * * * * * * *

BANQUET: The ALL-SCHOOL BANQUET will be on Saturday evening May 7, at the Seattle Center. This is an event you will not want to miss---and one YOU HAVE ALREADY PAID FOR IN YOUR STUDENT FEE. So please sign up in the Bookstore--have your ASB card handy--and please, PLEASE, if you all love Mrs. Pecota, and we are sure you do, PULEEZ don't descend on the Bookstore all at one time at the end of the week. PULEEZ sign up today!

BANQUET (again): It should be called to the attention of everyone that this is an <u>all-school</u> function. We hope and expect that everyone will be there. Its purpose is not to show off the latest fashions or the largest flowers or your date, whether he is a laconic fellow or a loquacious female. Please do not suppose that you should not come if you don't have a partner. All, ALL are urged to attend.

MISCELLANY: Are you interested in becoming a guitar-playing photographer? For those who are interested in guitar instruction and/or assistance in photography, please meet with Wil Metcalf on Thursday, May 5, at 7:00 p.m. in the SUB.

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *

ALL COLLEGE BANQUET

Perhaps today is the day you have been waiting for to get your ticket. If so, it's here.

Since you are planning to go please stop by the book store, or contact Mrs. Pecota, to confirm your plans to attend. The student committee needs to know without further delay.

May 7, 1966 7:30 p.m.

Snoquelmie and Nisquelly Rooms

Seattle Center

\$3.00 per person